
Take a look at our most recent newsletter, which highlights the
various outdoor learning experiences taking place throughout the

summer term!

RECEPTION
The children in Reception have been
learning about places around the
world and they have taken their
knowledge outdoors. They travelled
using different modes of transport to
get to their destinations, they made
their own transport with wooden blocks
and they even performed songs from
different countries. It was wonderful to
hear them talking about all the
different worldwide destinations they
were imagining travelling to.

FIREFIGHTERS!
YEAR 2

THE GREAT FIRE
OF LONDON

Year 2 met with firefighters from
Barking fire station to learn about The
Great Fire of London. They looked at
modern equipment and tested the
1666 method of extinguishing a fire. It
helped them understand the
challenges of fighting fires back then.
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YEAR 1
EXPLORERS

YEAR 6
IMPRESSIONISM 

In art, the children were introduced
to the art style of impressionism

and were given the opportunity to
become impressionist artists by

creating sketches of our arts yard.

YEAR 4

Year 5's science topic this term
has been 'Earth and space. '  In
this weeks lesson, we learned
how the earths ti lt helps us to

understand when it is night and
day and that the shadows will

that are created can help us to
tell what time it is. Here are our
sun dial that we made, can you
tell what time it was when we

went outside? 

In year 1 the children had an enjoyable visit to Mayebrook Park.
As part of our science topic, they had a great time exploring the

plants and investigating them.

YEAR 3

INVESTIGATIONS

YEAR 5 SCIENCE

Year 3 have been doing scientific
investigations. We created a solar ovens

using tinfoil and black card. We investigated
the best place to put a solar oven. The
chocolate melted in the box facing the

reflecting light. 

BUCKINGHAM PALACE
In year 4, we have been learning

all about the British Monarchy. We
enjoyed visiting Buckingham

Palace as part of our history topic! 


